WMO OMM



World Meteorological Organization
Organisation météorologique mondiale
Organización Meteorológica Mundial
Всемирная метеорологическая организация
النظمة العالمية للأرصاد الجوية
世界气象组织

Secrétariat

7 bis, avenue de la Paix – Case postale 2300 CH 1211 Genève 2 – Suisse

Tél.: +41 (0) 22 730 81 11

Fax: +41 (0) 22 730 81 81

wmo@wmo.int - public.wmo.int

GENEVA, 9 February 2017

Subject:

To:

Reminder Implementation of EC Decision on Impact Evaluation of the WMO

Fellowship Programme

Dear Sir/ Madam,

Subsequently to our email dated 23 January 2017 regarding the impact evaluation questionnaire, I kindly remind you to complete the questionnaire and return it to us by 24 February 2017.

Yours sincerely,

(Y. Adebayo)

Director

Education and Training Office

Directors of Meteorological or Hydrometeorological Services

WMO OMM





World Meteorological Organization
Organisation météorologique mondiale
Organización Meteorológica Mundial
Всемирная метеорологическая организация
النظمة العالمية للأرصاد الجرية
世界气象组织

Secrétariat

7 bis, avenue de la Paix – Case postale 2300

CH 1211 Genève 2 – Suisse

Tél.: +41 (0) 22 730 81 11 Fax: +41 (0) 22 730 81 81

wmo@wmo.int - public.wmo.int

Our ref.:

ETR/FEL 4424

GENEVA, 23 January 2017

Annex:

1

Subject:

Implementation of EC Decision on Impact Evaluation of the WMO Fellowship

Programme

Action required: To complete the electronic questionnaire

Dear Sir/Madam,

I wish to refer to the letter of the Secretary-General under the ETR/FEL reference dated 15 December 2016 regarding the implementation of the EC Decision on Impact Evaluation of the WMO Fellowship Programme, a copy of which is attached for your quick reference.

After further review of the ongoing evaluation process, it was considered necessary to collect information from selected countries, to benefit the eventual outcome of this exercise.

Taking into account the participation of your country in the activities of WMO's Fellowship Programme over the past several years, I wish to kindly request you to complete the following electronic questionnaire by 24 February 2017 using the following link: www.wmo.int/fellowimpact

On behalf of the Secretary-General, I take this opportunity to thank you for your collaboration and effective contribution to this important exercise.

Yours sincerely,

(Y. Adebayo) Director

Education and Training

To:

Directors of Meteorological or Hydrometeorological Services

Cc:

Dr Christine Chiu, Mr John Ward and Dr James Poole